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PUBLIC NOTICE !!! 

CONSERVATION SPONSORS SUMMER CAMP 

 

The East Kingston Conservation Commission is seeking interested young people, ages 10-16 (must have 
completed grade 5) and residents of East Kingston, to participate in the 2018 Barry Conservation Camp. 

The Camp is run by the UNH Cooperative Extension 4-H Camps, and the NH Department of Fish and 
Game.  The camp is located in the White Mountain National Forest. 

The Camp has a capacity of 40 campers per session allowing for small group activities; hands-on 
experience is the rule.  Six cabins house up to seven campers with a counselor in each.  Central toilet and 
shower facilities, as well as a dining hall and kitchen, accommodate the camp. The facility is well 
equipped and the program allows for safe, fun, and memorable experiences.   

The general session offers one-week sessions throughout the summer from June 24 through August 3.  
Each week has a theme along with traditional camp activities such as swimming, hiking, campfire, 
canoeing, skits, fishing, archery and more. 

This year, the EK Conservation Commission will sponsor up to three first-time campers only for the 
general session.  The parents are requested to furnish a $150.00 nonrefundable deposit at the time of the 
application; the balance of the tuition will be paid by the Commission. 

Contact Dennis Quintal, Chairman of the East Kingston Conservation Commission, at the Town Office 
(642-8406) on or before February 1, 2018.  Early registration is a must because the demand for available 
space is limited.   

 

For more information on the general or other sessions, log on to  

http://extension.unh.edu/4H/4HCamps.htm 
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